
 

Deagle Cattle Co. Ltd. Maine Difference Bull & Heifer Sale 
April 4 /2020 1:00 pm 

 At Dryland Cattle Trading Corp Veteran AB                               
and On Line With DLMS 

 

Our family is excited to offer you a great package of heifers and bulls this year, however, due to the 
recent COVID-19 outbreak we have to make a few changes that will make our sale look quite a bit 
different this year as opposed to years past. In order to abide by the Health Act that was declared on 
March 17, we are only able to have 30 attendees at the sale. We are offering this sale on DLMS which 
will give our buyers an opportunity to watch and purchase the offerings online in the convenience (and 
safety) of your own home. We want to make you aware of the fact that if you are planning to use DLMS 
it is best to ensure you have registered with DLMS prior to sale day. www.dlms.ca  For more information 
see page 2 of our sale catalogue. 
We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. As fellow cattlemen, we can appreciate the importance 
of being able to see the cattle in person before making a purchase; we encourage you to come out to 
the ranch before the sale to view the bulls and heifers on offer. Bulls and Heifers will be penned and 
sorted for the sale at the market and available for viewing Thursday April 2nd, Friday April 3rd and the 
morning of the sale. For those who are travelling long distances and prefer to be at the Sale in Veteran 
please contact us by a text or phone call (403)575-5521 or (403)575-5237 or by email rmdeagle@live.ca 
then we can add your name to the list of the 30 attendees at the sale. Due to the limit of 30 we request 
that you choose only one person to come to the sale to represent your ranching operation. 
Another notable change is that we are unable to provide a meal this year.  
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during these unprecedented times. 
Sincerely,  

Rick, Marilynn, Trevor & Danica and families 

http://www.dlms.ca/

